Executive Summary
H.B. 1.6: A Bill to Recommend that the Students Services Office Update Payment Methods

It is strongly recommended that the Student Services Office update their payment
methods in an effort to create more efficient processes. These changes could help in making
transactions in the SSO easier for both the staff as well as the students. Changes could potentially
look like adding a chip reader, allowing easy access for online payments and/or faster processing
of payments. These updates could help enhance the procedures and methods already in place.
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H.B. 1.6

A Bill to Recommend that the Student Services Office
Update Payment Methods

Authors: SPEAKER OF THE HOUSE: REPRESENTATIVE NAOMI KARANIJA

WHEREAS, It s strongly recommended that the Student Services Office update their payment
methods in an effort to create more efficient processes;

WHEREAS, Changes could help in making transactions in the SSO easier for both the staff as
well as the students and,

WHEREAS, Changes could potentially look like adding a chip reader, allowing easy access for
online payments and/or faster processing of payments. and therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED, The Student Government Association of Criswell College supports a bill to
Recommend that the Student Services Office Update Payment Methods therefore,

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That a copy of this resolution be sent to the office of the student
Government President, Judiciary, and Student Services office of Criswell College.
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A BILL
TO RECOMMEND THAT THE STUDENT SERVICES OFFICE UPDATE PAYMENT METHODS

Speaaker of the House of Representatives

VETO
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